
> From: Marisa Jackson <marisajackson@me.com> 

> Sent: Monday, December 11, 2017 3:27 PM 

> To: Mayor 

> Subject: Curbside food scrap pick up 

> 

> Just wanted to let you know that curbside foodscrape pick up would be great.  I have been 

participating in the compost program since September and it is great to make it possible to deal with our 

trash in a more environmentally friendly way.   I have so much less trash now than I did before.   So 

many more people in the community would participate if they didn’t have to run their trash over to the 

dump themselves. 

> 

> Marisa Jackson 

> 20 Reynal Crossing 

> Scarsdale NY 

 

 


